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YEAR 2021 

Total Number of Allegations: 2 

Number of Substantiated Allegations: 0 

Number of Unsubstantiated Allegations:  1 

Number of Unfounded Allegations: 1 

Identified Vulnerabilities: None 

Corrective Action: None 

Year Eleven Assessment 

 

The Haven participated in its third PREA Audit in 2021 Natasha Mitchell conducted the facility visit from November 4-9, 

2021. There were no areas of concern identified during the audit process. During the close out with the auditor she 

praised the Haven for how dedicated our staff were. She also shared that all clients reported feeling safe in our facility 

and felt that they could go to staff with any concerns they had. The Haven programs will continue to adhere to all 

policies and procedures regarding PREA Guidelines 

 

 Two incidents were reported in 2021 to the PREA Coordinator. Each incident was investigated; one was unfounded and 

one was unsubstantiated.  In each case, all of the rights and privileges of the clients involved were monitored and 

protected. No further action was required. 

 

All new employees received PREA training individually or in small group settings within one week of hire.  All incoming 

clients continue to be educated regarding PREA guidelines upon admission into the program. All Haven staff received a 

refresher PREA training on October 19, 2021. 
 

The Haven continues to operate under existing memoranda’s of understanding with entities which support The Haven’s 

adherence to PREA standards.   Addiction Research and Treatment Services (ARTS), on behalf The Haven, has signed 

MOUs with Denver Health and Hospital Authority (SANE provider) and Blue Bench (victim advocacy and support). ARTS 

continues to utilize The Spring Institute as the primary provider for interpretive language services.  
 

Cameras continue to be utilized at the Haven House residential program.  These cameras are strategically placed in 

basement areas to assist staff in detecting, deterring, and preventing sexual abuse and sexual harassment, as well as 

detection of other potential hazards.  The Haven staff continue to use the cameras to augment safety and monitoring 

protocols.  

 

A full copy of the audit report is publicly available at www.artstreatment.com.  

http://www.artstreatment.com/

